
 
 
 

 

TO: Board Members of the Middletown Transit District 

FROM: Lisa Seymour, Administrator, MTD 

DATE:  February 6, 2019 

RE: Regular Board Meeting Cancellation 

 

The Middletown Transit District Board of Directors will be cancelling the Regular Board meeting for 6:00pm on 

Wednesday  February 13, 2018 at the Thomas A. Cheeseman Maintenance and Storage Facility  

Located on 91 North Main St, Middletown, Connecticut.  The next regular Board meeting is March 13, 2019.  

 

Cc:  Daniel T. Drew Mayor 

 Town Clerk 

 Middletown Press 

 Sam Gold, Lower River COG 

 Michael Maniscalco, E. Hampton 

 Laura Francis, Durham 

 Susan Bransfield, Portland 

 Enzo Faienza, Cromwell, Mayor 

 Anthony J. Salvatore, Cromwell 

 Edward Bailey, Middlefield 

 Attorney Brig Smith, Middletown 

 Attorney Jonathan Shapiro 

  


